
Using the Supreme Court Library – a guide for UQ students during 2016 

 Location: level 12 of the QEII Courts of Law 415 George Street  

 Hours: 8:30am to 5:00pm during business days 

Facilities 

 Free WiFi is available throughout the library  

o Users of library ICT resources must accept that use of these resources is subject to the full range of 
Australian laws as well as any other relevant library policies and rules, including (but not limited to) 
those relating to copyright, breach of confidence, defamation, privacy, contempt of court, bullying 
and cyber-bullying, harassment, vilification, anti-discrimination, wilful damage and computer hacking. 

 The library has a small number of study rooms which students are welcome to use subject to availability; 
students are also very welcome to use any of the reading tables or study carrels and the Reading Deck at the 
Western end of the library. 

Restrictions 

 As study space in the library is limited, access is only available for post graduate law students and 
undergraduate law students in their 3rd, 4th or 5th year of study.  

 The library is used by judges, associates, barristers, solicitors and litigants in person, so a level of decorum and 
consideration for other library users is required and enforced 

 Students should wear smart/casual clothes when using the library. (e.g. trousers/skirt rather than shorts; 
trainers/shoes rather than thongs) 

 Mobile phone calls should not be made or taken within the public areas of the library 

  Consumption of food is not permitted within the library 

 Books or other print materials may not be removed from the library premises, as there is no lending of hard 
copy materials (which are at the disposal of the judiciary) 

  Please minimise photocopying: scan/save/email required resources digitally wherever possible 

 The Information Services team can help with general questions about the library and its resources, but 
research or document delivery requests have associated fees that can be found here. UQ students seeking 
research assistance should contact the librarians at UQ at bel@library.uq.edu.au 

Rules 

 The Supreme Court Library Rules are available here.  If library staff members deem it necessary, a user will be 
asked to leave the library, escorted by Court Security staff members as required, and may be excluded from 
the library in future. 

http://www.sclqld.org.au/information-services/document-delivery/schedule-of-fees/
mailto:bel@library.uq.edu.au
http://archive.sclqld.org.au/sclpub/rules/sclq-library-rules.pdf

